
DAERA commits £650,000 for outdoor
recreation projects

DAERA has announced the commitment of £650,000 for projects to make it easier
for people to connect with the natural environment.

Northern Ireland Composite Economic
Index Quarter 2 2019 published

The NI Composite Economic Index (NICEI) Q2 2019 was published today by the
Northern Ireland Statistics & Research Agency (NISRA).

Action Plan for child and adolescent
mental health services (CAMHS)

The Department of Health has today published a draft Action Plan for mental
health services and support for children and young people in Northern
Ireland.

Mental health matters for us all

Emotional health and wellbeing is equally as important as physical health and
wellbeing.
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September stocking of Departmental
waters

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
stocked the following waters with takeable fish in September 2019:
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